
BARKER LIONS TALE 
                            Jan.11, 2013 
 
        Dear Lions,  

The next regular meeting of the Barker Lions will be held at our Lions 
building starting at 7pm on Wednesday January 16th.    The meeting will be 
our annual visit by our District Governor John Shaffer. We ask that all 
members come in official dress. Please try to make this meeting to show that 
we are a strong and healthy Lions club.   

The District Governor will also induct two new members that will 
increase our membership to 46.    

A big thank you goes out to all members from Lion Roger Harrison 
for paying for all the cheese and sausage sales. 

Lion Rich Burley will have our March lottery tickets available at the 
meeting Wed. Please start lining up people to purchase these $5.00 tickets.  
          DATES TO REMEMBER: 
     Jan. 16th Regular meeting 7pm (Dist. Gov.) 
     Feb. 6th Regular meeting 
     Feb. 20th Board Meeting 
                            

                                                     
                                         Hope to see you Wed. 
 
 
                                                   Lion Matt, Secretary 
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